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Our team:

Welcome!
Welcome back to a new half term in Hedgehogs. It is

great to have all our existing classmates back as well as
welcoming our new joiners.




       Miss Miller                    Miss Ferguson                 Mrs S                       Mrs Patel                    Mrs Shepherd

Wellies for Forest School (Tuesdays and Thursdays)
A named water bottle
A change of clothes in bags

Things to remember:

Children will embark on the
early stages of the Talk For

Writing process by listening to
and  learning our story and
creating actions this term.

Talk for Writing



Uniform

Dates for the Diary

How to help at home...

Our value this half
term is: 

Forgiveness



   Library Books
This term we will be visiting our school
library and selecting books to enjoy at
home. This will be on Mondays and
Fridays.  Please make sure to return

them each week in order to swap them
for a new one.

Grey trousers or skirt / black
jogging bottoms or leggings.

      School jumper

Uniform for Hedgehogs:

Please make sure that all
items are labelled.

Encouraging independence
When children come to our nursery, we encourage them
to undertake simple independent tasks, such as taking
on and off their coats, taking their shoes on and off and
going to the toilet by themselves. We feel that this is
important to develop children's self esteem and
coordination. These tasks can be easily practised at
home. Remember to praise every attempt, no matter
how small.

20/2/23 - Start of Spring 2
24/2/23 - FOSMAS Bounce for Books
24/2/23 - Cats Protection visiting Nursery
27/2/23 - Book Week begins
1/3/23 - Stories and Hot Chocolate evening,
4.30 - 5.30pm
2/3/23 - World Book Day
27-31/3/23 - Nursery closed.


